
 

 
Royal Highlands Homeowners Association October 30 , 2024

No Crime Reported to DPD
The Map below shows that no crimes were reported to the Dallas Police Department from
our neighborhood between September 29 and October 28, 2024.

If you take a wider look at Lake Highlands, you see many crimes reported in the past 30
days. Lots of criminals are doing mischief around us.

Here's a quick sample of the crimes committed in
Lake Highlands (below).
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